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WoW Mums’ annual trip to the theatre 

to see the Christmas Panto Jack and the 

Beanstalk was festive as ever, with fake 

snow, sweets  and ’It’s Behind You!’  

We are so proud of WoW 

Mums Sandra Munoz Alvarez 

and  Elizabeth Kwarteng-

Amaning for their business 

success at the Wandsworth 

Business Awards, organised 

by Wandsworth Chamber of 

Commerce. 

Sandra’s Keepsake Videos was 

Commended as the best   

media company and         

Elizabeth’s Aspire2Inspire 

Dyslexia CIC was Highly 

Commended as the best new                                                                                                         

business. Congratulations! 
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WoW Business Women 

WOW MUMS 

 Women of Wandsworth 
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W.O.W  Parent    

Forum  

every  

Saturday term time 

from                           

10 am—12pm in 

KLS 

 

W.O.W Enterprise 

and Work  Club 

every third Friday 

from  10am—12 in        

Revolution 

 

 

W.O.W                    

Inter-Generational 

Coffee Morning  

Twice a month in 

Haven Lodge  

WoW Karate Every 

Saturday term time 

in KLS 10am—12 

From left: Business Awards finalists Sandra and Elizabeth 

with Susannah Perry Green and Steven Pinto, Chair of 

Wandsworth Chamber of Commerce  

We would like to thank our funders 

Dayrippers organisation for the free 

tickets and the smiles on our children’s 

faces.  



It’s incredible how children 

cheer up the elderly so 

quickly with their happi-

ness and joy, that they all 

start dancing together  

regardless of age.  

Merry Christmas! 

 

  

Intergenerational lunch in 

Haven Lodge with children  

from local Falconbrook 

school was well received 

by the elderly residents, 

especially the Christmas 

Carols, which they sang 

together. 

  

 

WoW Santa’s 

Grotto is still going 

strong after 10 

years of organising 

children’s Christ-

mas parties and 

disco with goody 

bags for all          

children.    

  Falconbrook Carols 

WOW 

WoW Christmas Disco Party 
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WoW Dad     

Andrew Beech 

with the winners 

of the Soul Train 

dancing            

competition.  


